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Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

I would like to adamantly declare my disposition toward the new proposal to limit the available leverage. I am sure you are
aware that there are thousands of individuals each day that use the Forex market as a way of providing for their selves and their
families, myself included. I am sure that if you survey the active FOREX traders I can gurantee you that you’ll have 75% of them
oppose this bill. In my opinion it is absurd to even consider this regulation,

Timothy M. Smith Jr.


